
From: Jeff Gossett <JeffGossett@scsenate.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/28/2017 8:50:27 AM
Subject: FW: Escort Committee

Have you told these Senators?
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 9:06 PM
 
To: Jeff Gossett 
Subject: Re: Escort Committee
 
​​Senators Peeler, Alexander, Martin, Sheheen and Allen
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